
 

 

 

1 December 2014 

 

No RWT weekly test from NOAA/NWS was logged as received by the Sage ENDEC 

for this weekly period.  The receiver was checked, and the stream audio 

from the ENDEC streamed the NOAA/NWS receive audio.  The equipment 

appears 

to be operating normally.  The cause of the failure to receive the RWT is 

undetermined at this time.  RAW audio will be recorded, and levels 

checked 

for diagnostics. 
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